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Martha’s Vineyard Bank Announces Its Newly Renovated Uncas Branch is 
Open for Business 

 
Edgartown, MA –  Martha’s Vineyard Bank announced today that the newly 
renovated Uncas Avenue branch in Oak Bluffs reopened for business on Saturday, 
June 29th.  This includes both the lobby and drive up services.  Going forward, the 
Uncas Avenue Branch is open during regular business hours:  
Mon-Thurs 8am-5pm, Fri 8am-5:30pm, and Sat 8am-12pm. 
 
For more information contact Christine (CJ) Conrad, Vice President, Marketing and 
Solution Development, (508) 684-4171 or cconrad@mvbank.com; or Patti Leighton, 
Community Relations Director at (774) 310-2030 or  pleighton@mvbank.com.  
 
 
 
Photo Captions: 
 
Martha’s Vineyard Bank employee Brenda Viera helping customer Manny 
deBettencourt on the first day back to the newly remodeled Uncas Avenue Branch in 
Oak Bluffs on Saturday, June 29th. 
 
One of the first customers driving through Martha’s Vineyard Bank’s newly 
renovated Uncas Avenue Branch drive up on Saturday, June 29th. 
 
Martha’s Vineyard Bank teller, Matthew Steele, helping customer Lauren Crosbie, 
who was getting ready to start her day with the Oak Bluffs United States Postal 
Service on the first day back to the newly remodeled Uncas Avenue Branch in Oak 
Bluffs on Saturday, June 29th. 
 
Martha’s Vineyard Bank employee Renee Metell helping customer Jerilyn Brown, 
who was happy to be back at her regular Martha’s Vineyard Bank location at the 
newly remodeled Uncas Avenue Branch in Oak Bluffs on Saturday, June 29th. 
 
 
  
 
 
 


